Josh Scharf

Short Hills, NJ 07078

July 28, 2017
To Whom It May Concem:

| was pleasantly surprised to have received an unsolicited call from Simon
Weiser of US Asset Finders Inc. informing me that various institutions may be
holding lost assets belonging to me. Mr. Weiser offered to manage the claim
process for a reasonable percentage of the recovery. Within a few months, |
received the recoverad lost assets due to Mr. Weiser's efforts.

Throughout the process, Mr. Weiser was very professional, transparent, and
trustworthy. His setvices are topnotch and he is very familiar with the
requirements for asset recovery.

I highly recommend US Asset Finders and Simon Weiser for recovering lost
assets held by governmental entities and other institutions.

Best Regards,

Josh Scharf



